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3/22/99 

Arms Service Division 
Remington Arms Company, Inc. 
Ilion, New York 13357 

Dear Sir: 

Phillip Ames 
456 Seig Hill Road 
West Middlesex, PA 16159 
(724) 528-2914 

I am returning this model 7, .223 Rem. (serial# S7618494) because of the weapon 
discharging unintentionally. I had numerous discharges when placing the safety on 
"fire", this occurred after loading the firearm, placing the safety "on" and testing the 
trigger. I also experienced a number of unintentional discharges when opening the 
bolt . This firearm was bought new and is unaltered. I have shot approximately 30 
rounds through it to date. 

Please remedy these unsafe problems that I have experienced with this rifle and return 
to me as soon as possible. Do not hesitate in contacting me if I can be of further 
assistance. 

Sincerely yours, 

PS00577 


